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Upcoming events 
 

 

Monday 7th October 
Y5 Visit to Jarrow Hall 

 

KS2 Football Team at Hebburn 
Comp after school 

 

Wednesday 9th October 
St Joseph’s Academy meeting 

Y6 and parents 
 

Y2 Class Liturgy in school 
 

Family Learning (Cookery) 
1.00-3.00pm   

 

Thursday 10th October 
Y6 Open Evening at St Joseph’s 

Academy at 6.00pm 
 

Monday 14th October 
Friends of St Joseph’s AGM in 

school 5.00pm 

 

Wednesday 16th October 
Y4 Class Mass in Church 

9.15am 
 

Family Learning (Cookery) 
1.00-3.00pm   

 

Friday 18th October 
Y4 visit to Sunderland Glass 

Centre all day 
 

 

 

International Day 
Our children thoroughly enjoyed International Day this week. Thank you to Mrs 
McMillin for organising the day. Photos of the day, including clips of the Y6 Haka 
and Y1 Irish dancing, are available on our school Twitter feeds. 
 

Year 6 Visit 
Mr Mitchell and Mrs Hammill from St Joseph’s Academy will be visiting school 
on Wednesday 9th October. They will be available to parents from 8.30am in 
the school hall, and will then spend time with Y6 pupils from 9am.  
There is also a meeting for Y6 parents and pupils at St Joseph’s Academy on 
Thursday 10th October at 6pm. 
 

Football 
Well done to our two football teams who were involved in matches this week. 
Our newly formed Girls team had a great start to their league season with a win 
and two draws. Our school team had similar results in the Bishop’s Cup - 
unfortunately, despite being unbeaten, they went out on goal difference. 
Thanks to all staff and Mr Molloy for your support. 
 

CAFOD Brighten Day 
The children came to school bright and beautiful today to support the CAFOD 
Brighten Day. Donations came to £149 which will be sent to CAFOD for their 
work across the world. Thank you all so much. Well done to the Mini Vinnies 
who organised prayers for our Assembly at the end of the day. 
 

Y1/2 Ramp 
Please can I ask that children do not run up and down the ramp outside Y1/2 in 
the morning and after school? The ramp is to support disabled access to school 
and not as a running track. Thanks. 
 

Friends of St Joseph’s 
The Annual General Meeting for the Friends of St Joseph’s will take place this 
Monday from 6pm. ALL members of our school community are invited to the 
meeting, where we will set out plans for the year. The more participants we 
have, the more ideas we get and the more money we raise for our children. 
Meetings only last about an hour so it shouldn’t be a late night! 
 
Thanks again for your continued support. 
 
Mr P Craig 
 
Headteacher 

 


